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Renmark West Primary School  

 Newsletter 
DƻǾŜǊƴƛƴƎ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ /ƘŀƛǊǇŜǊǎƻƴ 
{ŀƭƭȅ YǊƻŜƳŜǊ 

bǳƳōŜǊΥ у 
мтǘƘ aŀȅ нлмт 

Honesty,  Self Worth,  Tolerance and Understanding,  Respect,  Responsibility,  Success and striving to do your best 

tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭ 
WǳŘȅ /ƻǧŀƳ 

ta.пΣ w9ba!wY  {! ропм 
tƘΥ урфр мопл CŀȄΥ урфр мннс 

This year our class had lots of fun on camp. We went to 

Woodside Activity Centre. Some of the activities included, 

challenge hill, bushwalking, spotlight and the highly popular, 

ice blocking. The camp was also very educational, and 

students attended a survival skills session to show them how 

to filter water, light fires and build shelters. What a 

fantastic camp it was.  

 

 

Week 3    15 - 19 May 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ !ǎǎŜƳōƭȅ ¸ŜŀǊ с κ ¸ŜŀǊ т  
/ƘƻƛǊ ŀǘ .ŜǊǊƛ млŀƳ-мǇƳ 

Week 4    22 - 26 May  

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ¸ƻƎŀ 
¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ {ǇƻǊǘǎ 5ŀȅ 
CǊƛŘŀȅ {!t{!{! {ƻŎŎŜǊ wŜƴƳŀǊƪ 

Week 5    28 May - 2 June 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ !ǎǎŜƳōƭȅ ¸ŜŀǊ с κ ¸ŜŀǊ т 
{!t{!{! /Ǌƻǎǎ /ƻǳƴǘǊȅΣ hŀƪōŀƴƪ 

Week 6    4 - 9 June 

!ƭƭ ǿŜŜƪ {!t{!{! Cƻƻǘōŀƭƭ κ bŜǘōŀƭƭ 
/ŀǊƴƛǾŀƭ !ŘŜƭŀƛŘŜ 
CǊƛŘŀȅ tǳǇƛƭ CǊŜŜ 5ŀȅ 
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